From: Jill Grant
To: Melanie Hadden

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public comment for today"s 2pm meeting

Date: Monday, June 17, 2024 1:41:47 PM

You don't often get email from

** External
Sender **

Please do not extend the lease for the pillar point RV park property and instead open up the lot to public parking for Surfers Beach. The Granada Community Services District will be removing the informal surfers beach parking lot that occurs east of highway one for their park in 2025 and thus many parking spots will be pushed on to the residential streets of El Granada which will impact public services from CalFire and trips to the post office. The Harbor district should supply these lost parking spaces as they were the ones that initially deleted this public parking for Surfers Beach when they leased the property for an RV park.

Sincerely Jill Grant